

CALL FOR RESEARCH PARTICIPANTS

What Do Boys Learn About Sexual Consent From Their Fathers?

This study is looking to better understand what young men learn from their fathers about the concept of sexual consent. Your participation will contribute to efforts to increase young mens' healthy interpersonal relationships.

Eligibility Requirements:

- Cisgender heterosexual male aged 25-35
- Lived in the US with father or father-figure before age 18
- Father or father figure identifies as cisgender and heterosexual

Interviews are expected to last between 60 and 90 minutes either in person or via Zoom.

All interviews will be audio recorded.

If interested, please call or text Rebecca Goldstein:
765-560-5575, or email rgoldstein@ego.thechicagoschool.edu
with the subject line "Consent Study"

Those who complete an interview will receive a \$20 Visa gift card for their time and participation

